

December 2019 Vol 4 Issue 3

BWA News..

In this issue

- President's Message

- Meeting Information

- Member News - Events Calendar

Sponsorship

For sponsorship information contact us at:

browardwomensalliance @gmail.com

Save the Dates 2019 -20

Events Calendar January 13th

February 10th March 9th April 13th May 11th

June 8th

"Speakers and topic's subject to change without notice

President's Message



This year our scholarship application portal went live on Wednesday, November 13th to give applicants more time to apply. The closing date remains in early April on the 4th, and applicants will be notified on the status of their application the week of May 6th.

Perhaps there is a woman in your workplace who is returning to school and would appreciate knowing about our scholarship program. All of us, working together, make this scholarship program a success.

As I write this on Giving Tuesday, I am reminded that this year is BWA's first as a nonprofit foundation. We have always welcomed year-end contributions toward the scholarship fund, but this year for the first time we are able to extend a letter for each donor documenting their charitable contribution for tax purposes.

My wish for all of us is that we may find some time during this busy season to cherish treasured friends and family. Pat

Oh my -- We missed Giving Tuesday. Let's play catch-up and give now!

As a member of BWA, you are aware that your generosity makes a significant difference in the lives of our scholarship recipients.

As a non-profit corporation, your donation to the BWA Foundation is 100 percent deductible. It is no exaggeration to say that no matter how small or large, your donations make a big difference.

Please join us in continuing to support our remarkable scholarship recipients. All of our 2019 recipients maintain, a 3.8 GPA or better.

Our students are extraordinary in several ways. This year, for the first time, one of our recipients was awarded a Fulbright Fellowship after graduating from FAU.

Four of our five recipients this year are working on advanced degrees at Nova Southeastern University. They include a first-year medical student, a student who came to us with a recommendation from NSU President George Hanbury, and is studying for her Master's in Public Administration, and a first-generation Hailtain family member to be born in the United States, who also is the first in her family to attend college, and is working on her Master's in Family Therapy.

Our fourth recipient is a Master's candidate in Speech, Language and Communications Disorders, and our fifth is working on her Masters of Fine Arts at FAU after receiving her GED from the Broward County School System, her AA degree from Broward College and her BA from FAU.

They are without doubt, an accomplished group of women. Please continue to support them by making a donation today.

Meeting Information





Donate

Regular registration ends December 6th. Sign up now,

If you must cancel after Friday, December 6th or, if you have questions about registration you must contact Debbi Hartman at <u>Browardwomensalliance@gmail.com</u> or 954-483-3060.



Register